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 NSCAS Assessment 
 The NSCAS assessments in science, reading and math for grades 3-8 have been completed for 
 this school year.  We won’t know our proficiency rates until the Department of Education 
 releases the data later this summer. 

 Preschool 
 The last day for preschool this year is Thursday, May 15th. The AM class will have their 
 program at 9:30am while the PM class will have their graduation at 1:30pm.  There are 14 
 students in each section.  Currently, we have 8 students registered for the AM Preschool program 
 next year, but we expect that number to increase over the summer.  On May 12, we will be trying 
 something new.  Ms. Doggett is organizing a signing day in which the students graduating from 
 Preschool will be signing letters of intent to attend Kindergarten and getting their pictures taken. 

 K-4 Spring Music Program 
 This year’s K-4 spring music program was “   What  a Wonderful World  ” The program was 
 well attended and the students did a great job. Thank you to Mrs. Lesising for preparing, 
 organizing and conducting the program. 

 Elementary Field Day 
 The Elementary Field Day is scheduled for Wednesday, May 21st starting at 9am.  Hopefully the 
 weather will cooperate, and we can all enjoy a nice day outside.  Thank you to Mr. Blackmore 
 and all the volunteers that jump in to help run the meet. 

 Elementary Awards Program 
 The Elementary Awards Program is set for Thursday at 9am. In addition to awards 
 presented by classroom teachers, there will be awards for Band, Vocal, Art, Quiz Bowl, Spelling 
 Bee, Reading, MAP Achievement and Attendance.  We are also planning a fun event outside 
 after lunch. 

 Teacher Appreciation Week 
 Teacher Appreciation Week was May 5-9. Thank you to the Board of Education for providing a 
 meal for the staff to enjoy. Even though we take one week to thank our 
 staff for the terrific job they do in educating our students, we appreciate and applaud their 
 efforts all year long. 

 Substitute Teacher Appreciation BBQ 
 The administrators will be providing grilled hamburgers and hotdogs for our substitute teachers 
 on Monday, May 19th at 6pm.  If you are able to stop by for a bite to eat and chat with our subs, 
 please do. 


